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The Honorable Robert E. Craven, Sr. 
House Judiciary Committee 
 
RE: Support H-5674 
 
 
Dear Chairman Craven, 
 
 
My name is Dr. Caroline Hagan Webb, and I am a resident of Narragansett. I am writing to express 
my support for H-5674 
 
 
I am writing in support of H-5674 because I believe people in this state have a right to privacy and to 
feel safe in their homes. Immigration status is often complicated and a source of prejudice. My sister 
in-law recently obtained a green card, and I would hate for someone like her to be discriminated 
against simply because a landlord misinterpreted her status. With recent national events like 
the detention of Mahmoud Khalil, who also holds a green card, it is important for Rhode Island to take 
a stand and protect ALL Rhode Island residents, even those who are not yet citizens. 
 
I hope the House Judiciary Committee will pass H-5674.  
 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
Dr. Caroline Hagan Webb 
Narragansett Resident 
Pronouns: she/her 


